
Closed Captioning Assistance for the Hearing Impaired Community 

If you have an immediate Closed Captioning concern, you can contact us. If you would 
like to make a written complaint concerning closed captioning or inquire about the 
status of a written closed captioning complaint, please contact: 

Written Complaint:
Gary Nilsen 
Senior Vice President

6050 Knology Way
Columbus, GA 31909

Email: wow_techsupport@wowinc.com
Phone:  1-866-496-9669

https://www.wowway.com/support/contact-us
mailto:askGary@wideopenwest.com



